
Targets Transit Workers Again!
Our contract does not expire until Jan. 15, 2012.  And
negotiations with the MTA won’t begin for several
months.  But the New York Post is already attacking
Local 100.  It started on July 13, with an op ed piece
by transit worker nemesis Nicole Gelinas (photo

inset) of the right-wing Manhattan Insti-
tute, a regular contributor to the Post.
Gelinas demanded in her piece on July 13
that: “Gov. Cuomo should insist that when their
contract is up this winter, workers at the MTA's

biggest union, the TWU, take the same three-year wage freeze
that other state workers are taking. Moreover, the governor and
lawmakers should make sure that the MTA doesn't hide behind
secrecy in negotiating with its unions.”

TWU fired back with a 
LETTER TO THE EDITOR
(upper right) from Local
100 President John
Samuelsen, printed in the
July 19, 2011 edition.

The Post returned fire in
the same edition with the
editorial at the right.

Keep Posted. It’s only
going to get worse.


